4/24/2017 City of Portland Mail - Sidewalk on Bishop St

Portlan
Maine

fes, Gocgle's good here Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>

Sidewalk on Bishop St

David Margolis-Pineo <dmp@portlandmaine.gov> Mon, May 9, 2016 at 10:36 AM

To: Bob Metcalf <rmetcalf@mitchellassociates.biz>, Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>, William Clark
<wbc@portlandmaine.gov>

Bob,

I've been talking to Brendan Peters about this. Seems they are now going start the site
work first. Would you please forward this email to him. Thanks

Still need the property line established from Stevens Ave to Janet Parker's property.
Pins are in across Josh Praver's property.

Brendan has Marc Spillers number from this office on getting what is available for
granite curbing. We have an executed easement from Josh Praver who owns the
property beside Avesta. The trees are to be cut with the sidewalk moved to the
property line. The City will plant new trees this fall on Josh's side of the sidewalk. Still
working on the other easements.

Stay in touch.

David Margolis-Pineo

Deputy City Engineer
Department of Public Services
55 Portland St.

Portland, ME 04101

Office  207-874-8850

Cell 207-400-6695
dmp@portlandmaine.gov
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